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2017-2018 School Year

Starting December 1st through January 31st we will be accepting siblings of
currently enrolled students for the upcoming school year. This enrollment period will

be for siblings of currently enrolled students only. Please contact Angelica by phone,

998-0459. If you leave a voicemail, please leave your child’s name, date of birth and the
grade level they will be entering, 1 will follow up your voicemail with a call back.

Just so you know...

If your child will be entering Pre-K they must turn 4 no later than August 31st.

If you child will be entering Kindergarten they must turn 5 no later than August 31st.

We will be accepting applications from the public starting January 2nd, 2017. If you know
anyone interested in attending our school have them come by and pick up an application.

If you have any questions please contact Angelica at 998-0459.

Snow Delays & Closures

Horizon Academy follows APS 2 hour delays and
closures. Remember we only follow APS
closures NOT APS East Mountain.

Lunch Chatges

All lunch charges will need to be paid off before Winter
break. If you are not sure if your child has an out-
standing balance please contact Ms. Isabel, Canteen
Manager at 998-0459.

On December 14+h rock your
UGLY SWEATER!

Prizes will be awarded!]

Mark Your Calendars

December 12th—Breakfast with Santa (all tickets hacﬁ‘:

to be prepaid)

December 13th—T-shirt Tuesday. Students may wear
their favorite t-shirt for $1.00 along with
their uniform bottoms.

December 14th— Ugly Sweater Contest

December 19th—January 1st—Winter break—
NO SCHOOL

January 2nd— Classes resume

A Special Thank You From...
Our Fourth Grade Team.

Their can food drive collected 319
pounds of food for Joy Junction!




